
NOTICE 

BATCH 2015/16 

04th week of the 03rd Short appointment will 

continue from 28.12.2020 and you are 

strictly advice to follow all the health 

precautions during your appointment. 

 

In addition to that please follow the 

amended group (ENT/EYE) accordingly. 

 

 

 
Professor S A M Kularatne 

     Clinical Coordinator 

 

cc. Dean/Medicine 

      Head/ Surgery 


